
From: Susanne Clapper
To: Molly Kapeluck
Subject: Cutting of trees on Aultman Ave
Date: Monday, July 15, 2019 11:02:22 PM

What a shame that the City of Green is cutting all the trees on Aultman Ave for pure greed! I moved to this area
because of the country feeling but you have raped the land for no other reason but money.  What a shame that all the
beautiful trees and wildlife are the victims of greed. Thank goodness I don’t live in your city. Obviously none of you
live in the area or you wouldn’t let it happen. I definitely would not be proud to call Green home nor would I vote
for any of you for re-election. The same goes for North Canton and their part in removing all the beautiful trees. 
Makes me sick and sad...
With much sadness,
Susanne Clapper
Sent from my iPhone
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